
KS1 School Newsletter Monday 30th April 2018  

 

 

 

This week’s Behaviour Award winners were: 

 
Grace, Kai and Talisha. 

 

This week we will be: 

 Continuing to learn about the Titanic. 

 Writing formal and informal letters. 

 Finding out about Christopher Columbus. 

 Investigating how plants grow in science. 

 Developing our Multiplication and Division skills. 

 Developing our coordination and movement skills in PE. 

The children have been very enthusiastic about their learning about the Titanic and are looking 

forward to continuing this work this week.  

We also had a great time designing and building hot air balloon baskets for Phileas Fogg and 

Passepartout to use on their round-the- world trip. 

Request 

As part of our topic of North, South, East and West, we will be thinking about how people at sea 

can communicate with people on land. Therefore, we would like to ask that if you have any empty 

disposable plastic bottles at home, please send them into school for us to use in class. 

Homework 

Homework packs were sent out with the children on Friday for this half term. We will be collecting 

in the packs just before the half term holiday, in the week beginning 21st May. 

Swimming 

Swimming is hopefully due to start next week. The children have been rearranged from their 

classes into groups for these lessons and a note was sent home on a slip of paper, to let you know 

which day they will be swimming. Children will need to have two towels and suitable footwear (flip-

flops, Crocs type shoes) as well as their swimsuit or trunks in their kit, so now would be a great 

time to check they still fit!  

 

Dates for your diary   

May bank holiday – Monday 7th May 2018 

School fete – Saturday 12th May 2018 

Half term – Monday 28th May to Friday 1st June 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us. 

 

Kind regards 

The KS1 School team 
 




